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 Fourteenth Week of Ordinary Time - Psalter Week 2 INTENTIONS / LITURGIES / OTHER 

Saturday 6th July    
5.15pm 
6pm 

FOURTEENTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR 
Confessions 
Private Intention 

Sunday 7th July     
9am 
11am  

FOURTEENTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR 
Sr Mary Michael - In thanksgiving and with love and best wishes on your birthday 
People of the Parish (Followed by Open Meeting in the Parish Centre) 

Monday 8th July         
No Mass 

Feria 
- 

Tuesday 9th July   
2pm HMP Morton Hall 
7pm 

Feria 
Staff, Inmates and their Families 
Tony McHugh RIP 

Wednesday 10th July                        
9.30am  

Feria 
Margaret O’Boyle (Moran) RIP 

Thursday 11th July      
9.30am  
10am SSPP Academy rehearsals 
7pm   SSPP Academy Celebration Evening 

FEAST OF SAINT BENEDICT, ABBOT, PATRON OF EUROPE 
Libera Ionnota (Birthday Celebration) 
- 
- 

Friday 12th July  
11am 
12 Noon 

Feria 
Exposition and Confessions 
Jim Willis RIP     Lunch in the Parish Centre on the 1st and 3rd Friday of the Month 

Saturday 13th July       
11am  
 
5.15pm 
6pm 

Feria 
Confessions 
FIFTEENTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR 
Confessions 
Wieslaw Joseph Ozog (anniversary 12th July) Jerzy Ozog (anniversary) 

Sunday 14th July    
9am 
11am 
12.30pm  

FIFTEENTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR                                                                      Sea Sunday 
Stanley Gavin RIP (anniversary) 
People of the Parish 
Baptism of Thea Finch  

WEEKLY INCOME W/E 30/06/2024 POPE’S PRAYER INTENTION FOR JULY 
FOR THE PASTORAL CARE OF THE SICK 

We pray that the Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick confer to those 
who receive it and their loved ones the power of the Lord and become 
ever more a visible sign of compassion and hope for all. 

PLEASE CONSIDER LEAVING YOUR 
PARISH A LEGACY IN YOUR WILL  

Standing Orders 
Envelopes 
Loose Plate 
TOTAL 

£  579.53 
£    55.40 
£  516.83 
£1151.76 

Second Collection £257.14 

IN MEMORIAM BOOK 
Should you wish to see 

your loved one’s name in 
the anniversary book, 
insertion details are 
below the cabinet. 

SSPP Parish Draw 
Please consider joining.   

Cost - monthly £5,  
quarterly £15, yearly £60.   

 

30/06/2024 
£100 Christine Stephinson No 438 

£200 Donal Noonan No 450 

PLEASE PARK CONSIDERATELY IN 
THE CHURCH CAR PARK.  

SSPP SCHOOL CAR PARK IS 
AVAILABLE AT WEEKENDS TO PARK IF 

THE PARISH CAR PARK IS FULL 
PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE HYMN BOOKS 
IN THE LADY CHAPEL RETURN THEM 
TO THE SHELVES AT THE REAR OF 

THE CHURCH     THANK YOU 

Friday Lunches 
Weds Coffee  
Sunday Coffee 
Repository 
Donations 
Mass Stipends 
Funeral Fees 
Hall Fees 
Newsletters  
Debt £169,015.30  

-   
£  7.15 
£96.20 
£12.00 
- 
£60.00 
- 
- 
£ 5.10     
£18,403.14 

Votive Candles: Large £1.00, Medium £0.50 and Small £0.20                                    Parish Administrator:  Monday, Tuesday and Thursday 9am-5pm. 

THERE IS A GOOD SELECTION OF MASS, SYMPATHY, ANNIVERSARY, BIRTHDAY AND OTHER GREETING CARDS, ALONG WITH  ROSARIES, 
HOLDING CROSSES, BOOKMARKS ETC DISPLAYED ON THE REPOSITORY TABLE, AS ARE DIOCESAN YEAR BOOKS AT £6 EACH. 

Information regarding the New Translation People’s Missals may be found on the table adjacent to the Repository Table 

Readers 
This 6pm – Y Buckingham  9am – J May / I May   11am – J Mitchell 

Next 6pm – M Borman  9am – C Scanlon  11am – L Roberts 

Weekend 
Coffee 

This 9am and 11am – Linda and Paul  

Next 9am and 11am – Fundraising Circle of Friends 

Footsteps   7 July:     Fiona Carroll and Lorraine Roberts 

Flower Rota 
7/7 Philomena 

   21/7 Katie 

Wednesday 
Coffee 

This Linda 

Next Mike and Teresa 

Weekend 
Welcomers 

This 6pm - Y Musson, T Buckley, K Collingham  9am – W Robins, M York, M Thompson    11am - D Rooney, T Silva, L Roberts 

Next 8pm - Y Musson, T Buckley, K Collingham  9am – M Hardy, M York, M Thompson    11am - D Rooney, T Silva, L Roberts 
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Sunday 7th July - Open Parish Meeting in the Parish Centre  
following the 11am Mass – all are welcome to attend.   

Refreshments will be provided. 
 

THANK YOU!   This past week or so proved to be very busy for our 
Parish as we celebrated our Patronal Feast Day.  The actual celebrations 
started on Friday 28th June with a whole school Mass for SSPP Academy 
who were joined by parishioners who were then entertained to morning 

teas, coffees and homemade cakes etc in the Parish Centre.   The 
weekend saw a young couple married in our Church, a young child 
baptised and the usual three weekend masses all focussing on our 

Patrons Peter and Paul.   Sunday culminated with a wonderful coming 
together of so many parishioners of such diverse backgrounds enjoying 

a shared International Meal in the Parish Centre which I am pleased to 
say was filled to capacity.   Monday evening we had the pleasure of 

welcoming His Excellency The Apostolic Nuncio, Bishop Patrick, Civic 
and Ecumenical Guests from across the County, Parishioners from 

SSPP and other Parishes gathering to celebrate Vespers followed by a 
food and drinks reception in the Parish Centre, and finally the 

Traditional SSPP Strawberry Tea enjoyed by so many Parishioners and 
others alike.   To all who made such efforts and sharing of talents – 

Caterers, Sacristans, Servers, Readers, Welcomers, Organist and Choir, 
Organisers, those who came, participated and supported, and the “many 

hidden and unknown” contributors – THANK YOU! Canon Geoffrey. 
 

The above is as you would expect a sign of life in our Parish and we 
should give thanks to God for that, but we should also remember to 

have achieved that takes people to come forward to do these things.   A 
Parish is a living and moving entity, powered by the Spirit, the 

Sacraments and the Parishioners in which they dwell and thrive.   A 
Parish Community is and never can be a static thing.    Therefore the 

Parish will always need Parishioners to come forward and share 
willingly of their Talents.   People come and go in Parishes, as do 

Priests and my turn to go will come sooner or later, therefore please do 
consider helping to build upon on what was achieved in such a 

wonderful way this past week.   God bless you all.   Canon Geoffrey. 
 

Online Safeguarding Training: All volunteers in the parish with a role that 
requires a DBS Certificate are now officially required to undertake the CSSA 
(Catholic Safeguarding Standards Agency) online training.  I will be shortly 
sending a link out by email to all eligible volunteers, along with further 
information, a guide to registering and frequently asked questions sheet.  The 
training can be comfortably done within 90 minutes and needs to be completed 
by 10th December 2024.  I will be able to support anyone who does not feel 
confident at accessing the training modules.  Ted Coatsworth - Safeguarding 
Representative. 
 

St Peter & St Paul Catholic Academy Foodbank: As we approach the 
summer holidays we would like to ensure the foodbank is well stocked in 
readiness for requests.  If anyone is out shopping at the weekend and wishes 
to purchase an item or two to donate to the foodbank a list of items needed is 
on the church notice boards.  Your donations can be brought into church and 
left in the rear sacristy.  Decent quality carrier bags are also needed please.  
Thank you so much for your continued support with the foodbank, it makes a 
huge difference to the families in our community.  
 

Prayers for Peace - your help needed!  Our world needs peace!  To help pray 
for peace both as a parish community and as part of a wider Christian 
community, we are putting together an artwork, in honour of Our Lady.  It 
consists of paper doves and is part of a nationwide series of art installations in 
cathedrals.  Lincoln Cathedral is involved and invites the community to join in. 
All parishioners, regardless of age, are invited to write a short prayer or 
message of peace on a paper dove.  If you are unable to get to church, but 
would like to be take part, please email your prayer/message 
to: sspprcc@yahoo.com and a dove will be created for you.  Blank doves will 
be in a foil tray on a table near the confessionals, please place in the adjacent 
tray once completed. Thank you. 
 

Holy Year pilgrimage to Rome - Monday 17th-Friday 21st February 2025. 
Cost will be £970 per person for a shared room or £1200 for a single room. 
Cost includes return flights from Stansted, four nights dinner, bed & breakfast 
in a 4* hotel, and full pilgrimage programme. Travel insurance is £65 for those 
who do not have other cover.  Booking forms and details of the provisional 
pilgrimage programme are now available from Fr Eddy at St Hugh’s. Please 
complete and return with £100 deposit per person and £65 insurance per 

person or else indicate at the bottom of the form that you already have travel 
insurance.  Payment either by cheque payable to Northern Star Travel or else 
give your card details on the form as requested.  Fr Eddy will collate the forms 
over the next few weeks and then send them to Northern Star Travel. 
 

Lourdes From Home allowed hundreds of viewers to join the Pilgrimage from 
home last year, it is back and even bigger! Registrants can receive a physical 
'Pilgrim Pack' posted to their own home, complete with 1) a Pilgrimage Booklet 
2) a candle lit in Lourdes 3) prayer intentions taken to the Grotto 4) a live Zoom 
call with Bishop Patrick 5) daily updates via e-mail and more! This is an 
excellent opportunity to engage with the housebound and less-physically-able 
of our communities, and schools who may wish to embark on a virtual 
pilgrimage in the last weeks of term. dioceseofnottingham.uk/events/Lourdes 
or  communications@dioceseofnottingham.uk 
 

Warm Spaces - Cake and Conversation:  Wednesday afternoon in the Parish 
Centre from 1.30pm-3.30pm. 
 

Lincoln Interfaith Monthly Talks in St. Hugh's Church Hall, 1pm for 
1.30pm.  The next afternoon meeting with a talk about different Faith traditions, 
will be held on Monday 8th July.  Talks will be repeated via Zoom later each 
month, starting at 7pm.  A yearly subscription to cover all the meetings to March 
2025 costs £7 for individuals, £10 for couples, or a small donation for students.  
Please contact Mary Wilford lincolninterfaith@gmail.com for information. 
 

St Peter & St Paul’s Prayer Group:  Next meeting Tuesday 9th July from 7.30-
9pm in the Parish Centre.  All are welcome.  
 

Baptism Course:  The next course will be held on Saturday 13th July from 
10am-12 Noon in the Parish Centre.  Application forms to be submitted to the 
Parish Office by Thursday 11th July. 
 

Second Collection - Stella Maris to be taken at all Masses over the weekend 
of 13th/14th July.  Seafarers and fishers play a vital role in all our lives, but they 
often work in difficult, hazardous conditions.  Sea Sunday is when the church 
prays for all those who live and work at sea.  Your support will make a big 
difference to seafarers and fishers in need.  This collection is vital to enable 
Stella Maris to continue its important work, please give as generously as you 
are able.  Thank you. 
 

Please note:  There is no access to the Parish Centre on Monday 15th July 
due to the floor being cleaned. 
 

Rosary at Lincoln Cathedral:  On the Feast of Our Lady of Mount 
Carmel, Tuesday 16th July, we will gather at St Hugh’s Church for 10am Mass, 
we will then walk to the cathedral to pray the rosary before refreshments in the 
cafe.  Alternatively, meet at the statue of the Blessed Virgin Mary in the 
cathedral for 11.15am. All welcome. 
 

Churches Without Walls (CWW) - Centering Prayer and Contemplative 
Meditation:  Open to All. CWW meets from 2.45-4.45pm, on 18th July and 1st 
August ONLY, then normally every first and third Thursday of each month, 
thereafter, at St Lawrence’s C of E, 4-5 Church Lane, Bardney LN3 5TZ . 
“Come and see!” (Jn 1:39,46;4:29) For more details, and any questions or 
enquiries, etc, contact Rev Sue Evans  broadbentevans@btinternet.com and/or 
Rev Deacon James Hunter james.hunter200@btinternet.com   
 

This year's New Dawn Pilgrimage will take place from Monday 5th to Friday 
9th August at the National Shrine and Basilica of Our Lady of Walsingham. 
New Dawn is a family event with a programme of Liturgy, Sacraments, praise 
and worship, keynote speakers, workshops, children/youth ministries and 
more. Further information can be found at www.newdawn.org.uk 
 

Adoremus:  The Bishops of England and Wales are hosting a National 
Eucharistic Pilgrimage and Congress, Adoremus, on Saturday 14th 
September. As well as being part of the Year of Prayer, this will be a 
continuation of the Eucharistic Congress held in Liverpool in 2018, and a time 
of preparation for the Jubilee in 2025.  Information will be made available over 
the coming months to help all our parishes and communities prepare for this. 
 

 
A Prayer for Peace in the Ukraine & the Middle East 

Gracious God, we pray for all persons suffering from war.  May they be held in 
your loving care and protection and given the strength to endure great suffering 

and hardship. Transform the hearts and minds of all those who perpetuate 
violence and oppression. Grant wisdom to world leaders in advancing efforts 
toward world peace; may they not be compromised by self-interest and blind 

indifference. We ask all this through the intercession of Our Lady of Lourdes and 
in the name of your Son Jesus and The Holy Spirit, now and forever.  Amen 
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